) ASIANIA SPORT FOR ALL ASSOCIATION

To: TAFISA

Letter of Support

On behalf of the TAFISA’s regional body — the Asiana Sport for All Association
(ASFAA), | am writing to endorse a highly suitable individual, Mr. Liu Guoyong for his
candidature in the election of the new term of Board of Directors of TAFISA.

Mr. Liu is the Deputy Secretaries General of All-China Sports Federation (ACSF) and
the Director-General of Sport for All Department of ACSF as well as the Treasurer of
ASFAA, who has demonstrated in his strong commitment and accomplishment in the
development and promotion of the sport for all movement, not only in China but
also in the region.

With the involvement of Mr. Liu, ASFAA has continued to grow and demonstrated
great unity among the members. | am confident that the election of Mr. Liu to the
TAFISA Board of Directors would continue to benefit in bringing members of the Asia
and Oceania region closer to the TAFISA family, it would also greatly facilitate the
coordination and implementation of the long-established TAFISA program along with
the new campaign in the region, thus further expanding the reach and strengthening
the influence of TAFISA in the region.

Yours sincerely,

Run Weng Kun

President of Asiana Sport for All Association



